WE RE OPEN onc

commited to your
safety and health.

BAXTER’S

LAKESIDE GRILLE

At Baxter’s, the safety and health of our guests and team members
have always been a top priority. We look forward to serving you
with enhanced protocols in place.

OUR COMMITMENT TO YOU
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All employees will have their temperature checked
upon arrival and will maintain strict adherence to all
CDC protocols, especially frequent hand washing
for at least 20 seconds.

We have set up our dining room, patio and bar

to continue social distancing so our guests can
contfinue to feel safe and comfortable throughout
our restaurant.

Team members are assigned to oversee our
enhanced protocols for disinfecting of frequently
touched surfaces.

Any feam member not feeling well will not be
allowed to work and will be required to seek testing
for COVID-19. Such team members will be placed
on paid sick leave as needed.

TO HELP ALL STAY SAFE,
WE ENCOURAGE GUESTS TO:

Help us maintain a safe and
healthy environment by
staying home if you are not
feeling well. In these cases,
please utilize our curbside
pickup or delivery service.

Respect, understand the
need for, and adhere to
the social distancing we
have in place.

Understand that, while some
procedures are different, our
goal is to continue providing
the BEST dining experience at
the Lake of the Ozarks — what
you have come to expect
from Baxter's.

www.baxterslakesidegrille.com « 573-365-2669




